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Potentate’s Message 
 
Greetings All, 
I hope this Clarion finds everyone with 
fond memories of summer and preparing 
for fall. 
We have some key events lined up for 
October. 
• October 9, 10AM for the UI Homecom-
ing Parade. Line Up is at 9AM and I would 
LOVE to have a strong Unit turnout for 
this parade. The after-party is the United 
Way’s BrewersFest at 4pm at the Fair-
grounds. 
• October 16, 10:30AM for the Fall quar-
terly meeting.  CDA Shrine Club House & 
Event Center. There will be a Ladies pro-
gram during the meeting (paint & sip) 
and then the host hotel for that evening’s 
social time will be the Quality Inn in Post 
Falls.  We will do a dinner at a local res-
taurant, I doubt that we will all be able to 
sit together, BUT we can make a great 
showing by being out in the community 
in our Fezzes. 
As mentioned in the last Monday Mes-
sage, all Clubs/Units need to hold 2022 
Officer Elections and report those Elec-
tions to the Temple Office. The deadline 
for this is October 31, 2021. 
  

Finally, I would like to end this month’s 
message with another THANK YOU.   To 

all the members, friends, and supporters 
who helped with the Membership Booth 
at the Latah County Fair, the food booths 
at the Lewiston Round-Up, the Deary pa-
rade, the Round-Up parade, and any of 
our other events in the month of Septem-
ber.  If you put on your Fez in the last 
month, THANK YOU, if you did not, I invite 
you to do so, at one of our upcoming Oc-
tober events or meetings.  We can only 
secure a successful future for our Temple, 
by working together. 
 

Most Sincerely, 
Jim Logan 

Potentate. 



From Your Recorder: 

Nobles and Ladies, 
 

I hope this finds you all healthy and 
well.  The current computer in the Re-
corder’s Office is on its last leg and is 
need of replacement.  It has served us 
well and seen Calam go from volumi-
nous paper records and reports to vir-
tually paperless in almost all aspects 
regarding the records keeping and re-
porting required by the Office.  
Michelle was able to get replacement 
bids from our Vendor from $820.00 to 
$1055.00.  There does not appear to 
be enough money budgeted to the 
business office to allow for the pur-
chase at this time.  So, I recently put 
out a call to our Divan asking them to 
seek donations form the clubs/units to 
procure a replacement.  I’m pleased to 
announce the Shoshone Club has do-
nated $800.00 toward the purchase of 
a new computer.  If there are any oth-
er clubs and/or units who would like to 
donate toward the purchase, please 
contact Michelle at the office number 
or email.  The old computer will be 
kept in limited service as a back-up 
and for Divan and meeting use of the 
Temple.   

On another note, International has 
sent out dues notices for the 2022.  
Please Nobles if at all possible, pay 
your dues as soon as you can.  It is 
more imperative than ever, with the 
loss of our major fundraising activities 
the last two years, that we have next 

year’s dues in by the beginning of the 
year to operate on.  We are once again 
faced with the possibility of having to 
make a withdrawal from our invest-
ment earnings to meet expenses.  
Thank you for all your support during 
these trying times.   

 

 

Yours in the Faith, 

George 

George Blickenstaff 

Recorder 



LADIES CORNER 

Nobles and Ladies, 
Here we are at October already!  How did that happen?!?!? 
First item for me is to thank our Potentate Jim for his direc-
tion and enthusiasm for the All Masonic Booth at the Latah 
County Fair!  Thanks to Paradise Lodge #17 for paying for the 
rental of the booth space.  Thank you to The Directors Staff 
for having the Tin Lizzies available.  The kids and Latah 
County Sheriff loved them! Sheriff loved them!    A big thank you to the Latah Shrine Club 
for having their adult tricycles available. . .another fun attraction for kids and adults. . .yes 
that is Jim racing!!!       
 
To those of you who were able to attend the Fair and help keep the 
booth occuplied. . .many, many thanks!  We had 36-ish hours to fill 
the booth and I am proud to say that with your help it was 
manned all the time with one, two and even more members of Calam 
Temple, Potlatch and Laurel Chapters OES, Paradise Lodge, friends 
and family!!!Thoughts and plans are already in the works to have 
this booth again next year at the Latah County Fairgrounds.  So please mark your calendars 
and save some time September 15-18, 2022! 
Hugs, 
Joan Heisch 
First Lady 
 
 



Ladies Program Announcement 

   Saturday, October 16 

   Shrine Event Center, Hayden 

   General Meeting 10:30am 

 

Paint and Sip at 11:00am 

Mark & Gailyn Combs house 

3092 E Briar Ct, Athol 
Yes. . .  . 
This is what we will be creating! 
Cost for the Paint and Sip  
$10.  Net proceeds will benefit First Lady Debby Bailey’s 
Project – Transforming Lives. 
 

Weather and time permitting we may also venture out to ei-
ther  
 Athol Orchards Antique Apple Farm & Bakery or 

 Blooming Fields Lavendar Farm 

 

Please let me know soon if you will be able to attend as sup-
plies, transportation, and refreshments will need to be pro-
cured.  Mark your calendar and come have fun!! 
First Lady Joan 

208-301-0732      jheisch@msn.com 



BLACK CAMEL REPORT- HONORING 

THOSE WHO HAVE GONE BEFORE US   

John Sater 

6/25/1932-9/10/2021 

Bill Bryant 

10/51928-9/15/2021 

  

Calam’s 2021 Schedule   

Date Event Location 

October 

9th  U of I Homecoming Parade Moscow, ID 

9th 3rd Annual Brewer’s Fest Latah Fairgrounds, Moscow 

16th Quarterly Meeting CDA, ID 

   

   





NOTE: Clarion  submissions should be  submitted NLT the 20th of  the month prior to 
desired month of  publication.  

(Please contact your Club/unit 
before attending) 

CLUB MEETINGS, DATES, TIMES 
and LOCATIONS 

__________________________ 

CDA Shrine Club meets the third  
WEDNESDAY of each month; 5:00 PM 

CDASC Building,  
1250 W Lancaster Rd,  

Hayden, ID 
__________________________ 

Latah Shrine Club meets the fourth 

THURSDAY of each month.   

__________________________ 

Lewis/Clark Shrine Club meets the third 
WEDNESDAY of each month.  

__________________________ 

Moyie Shrine Club meets the first  
WEDNESDAY of  each month. 

__________________________ 

Panhandle Shrine Club 

8/21 Social Lunch 11:30 @ Trinity Restaurant 

__________________________ 

Shoshone Shrine Club meets the first 
WEDNESDAY of each month.  At 5:30 PM at 

the Cataldo Lodge Building. 

__________________________ 

St. Maries Shrine Club meets in the first 
THURSDAY of each month at 6:30 at the St. 

Maries Masonic Lodge building prior to the Blue 
Lodge monthly meeting.  

 

Calam’s 2021 Divan & Contact: 
Potentate– Jim Logan 208-310-1082 
 jim_logan@hotmail.com 

Chief Rabban-Dustin Hatfield 208-819-3580 
 dbhatfield@outlook.com 

Assistant Rabban– Matt Plemmons  206-962-1025 
 meplemmons@gmail.com 

High Priest & Prophet-Ken Buckner 208-791-5195 
 kgbb2buckner@yaho.com 

Oriental Guide Dan Bundy 208-305-7116 
 bundandy@hotmail.com 

 Recorder-  George Blickenstaff, PP  208-699-6354 
 gblick@usamedia.tv 

Treasurer-  Jeff Rowden 208-790-1704 
 jeffrowden71@gmail.com 

1st Ceremonial Master–Loren Knight 208-625-0500 
 lorenknight@usa.com 

2nd Ceremonial Master- Dan McDaniel  

 208-597-7516 danmcdaniel1@gmail.com 

Marshall– Maurice Simmons 208-627-9569 
 mdsimmons724@gmail.com 

Captain of the Guard– Bucky Finley 208-661-8761 
 owbfinley@aol.com 

Outer Guard– Murray Myers 208-285-1447 
 cmyers@genesee-id.com 

Chaplain– Kevin Mize 601-517-3564 
 kevin.mize.1974@gmail.com 

Hospital Chairman– Kirk Ross 208-746-0848 
 kirkmross@yahoo.com 

Fundraising Chairman– Jeff Rowden 208-790-1704 
 jeffrowden71@gmail.com 

Ceremonial Director– Shuan Duman 208-305-6803 
 duman7897@gmail.com 

Lewiston Circus Chair– Kirk Ross, PP 208-746-0848 

CDA Circus Chair-Dustin Hatfield 208-819-3580 

Office Manager & Clarion Editor- Michelle  O’Connor, 
 208-743-6916; calammichelle@gmail.com 


